
 

 

9 November 2015 

CPA Australia Signs Co-operation Agreement with AHRI 

CPA Australia has signed a Co-operation Agreement with the Australian Human Resources Institute 
Limited (AHRI).  

The agreement enables CPA Australia and AHRI to support each other to deliver a range of benefits for 
members, including professional development at member rates, professional level pathway to 
membership, co-branded events for senior leaders and joint research projects. 

The agreement was signed by CPA Australia Chief Executive Alex Malley and AHRI Chief Executive Lyn 
Goodear. 

Mr Malley welcomed the opportunity to partner with AHRI.  “CPA Australia and AHRI share a 
commitment to providing the highest quality services to our members. This agreement allows us to work 
closely together to provide our members with access to opportunities in education and training that will 
give them a great career advantage,” Mr Malley said. 

Ms Goodear said the agreement formalised the very positive and productive relationship between AHRI 
and CPA Australia.  “We’re looking forward to delivering an enhanced service offering, with a range of 
exciting benefits for our members,” Ms Goodear said. 

About CPA Australia 

CPA Australia is one of the world’s largest accounting bodies with more than 155,000 members working 
in 120 countries around the world. CPA Australia works with local and international bodies to represent 
the views and concerns of the profession to governments, regulators, industries, academia and the 
general public. Core services to members include education, training, technical support and advocacy. 

About Australian Human Resources Institute Limited (AHRI) 

AHRI is the national association representing human resources and people management professionals 
with around 20,000 members in Australia and across the globe. AHRI provides education and training 
services in human resources, people management and business skills and sets standards through 
accreditation of human resources qualifications at universities around Australia. 
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